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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 DT/87 74 3¢ ¢ /73
September 28, 1973 e

Dear Mr. Colby:

I am writing to express my deep appre~
ciation for making Carl Duckett available in
connection with the preparation of the intelli-~
gence information which I presented to the closed
session of the Senate on September 25, 1973.

He and his associates spent the weekend
in preparing the necessary material. His advice
and counsel were invaluable. I have nothing but
admiration and respect for his outstanding pro-
fessionalisnm.

With best wishes.

Sincerely your

The Honorable William E. Colby
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C.
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12 0CT 1973

Dear Ed,

The attached letter of deep appreciation to me
from Senator Jackson is directly attributable to the
excellent analytical support I received from your

Directorate.
Please extend my personal thanks to STAT
| for a Job STAT
well done.
Sincerely,
STAT
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